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1st Job Coach Sharing Seminar 

Meeting with Syrian PWDs Grassroots support for companies

Lecture 

Participants and trainers

So far 56 Job Coaches were born through training 

by Jordanian Job Coaches. For the purpose of 

sharing experience and learning from each other, 

the seminar was held on 23rd April.  7 companies 

and organizations presented  their experience 

related to Job Coach support. In addition to that, 

10 Job Coaches who submitted report on 2 cases of 

Job Coach services were certified as “Official Job 

Coach”. 

A meeting was held among 

representatives of Syrian PWDs’ group, 

Ministry of Labour and the project. In 

addition to the counterpart of the project, 

a staff from Syrian unit which is supporting 

employment for Syrian refugees attended 

and shared information and ideas to 

promote employment for PWDs. Syrian 

PWDs reported about their activities such 

as peer counseling, sports activity and so 

on. Syrian PWDs will share provided 

information with other members of the 

group and they will discuss about actual 

plan of group activity.

Based on request from companies, MOL staff and the 

project staff visited to  work sites where employees with 

disabilities are working  to provide advices and supports. 

Advice on improvement of accessibility was provided in a 

factory where person with visual impairment is working. 

Also effective way of explanation for person with 

intellectual disabilities were demonstrated in a company. 

Job Coaches of both companies are working hardly on 

employment of PWDs and thinking about increasing 

employment cases for PWDs positively.

Employee with visual impairment and a colleague 


